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HAZELWOOD LEAVES 
December 4, 2014 

Hazelwood’s Statement of Calling: As members of the body of Christ, we at Hazelwood are called to share 
God’s love by introducing individuals to Christ and nurturing personal spiritual growth for Christ’s mission. 

Motto:  Our BEST for Christ 

Rev. Diane Zehr, Interim Senior Minister 

Rev. James Petty, Associate Minister 

Linette Cook, Administrative Assistant, Newsletter Editor 

Amy Stucky, Moderator 

Sunday Schedule: Traditional Worship, 10 a.m.; Celebrate! Worship, 10 a.m. 
Coffee Fellowship, 11:15 a.m. Children Church School,10:10 a.m.; 

Adult Church School, 11:30 a.m.  

Hazelwood Christian Church 

1400 W University Avenue 

Muncie, IN 47303 

Ph.  (765) 282-5969; Fax  (765) 282-5569 
E-mail:  hazelwoodchurch@gmail.com 

Website:  www.hazelwoodchurch.org 

Preschool website:  www.hazelwoodpreschool.org 

Look for us at:  

www.hazelwoodchurch.org  

We will be constantly building 
and adding to it,  

so check back often! 
You can also contact us 

through the Website. Check 
out the home page. 

 
 

Items to be published in the  
Newsletter are due in the  

office one week prior to mail date. 
                    Thank you! 

2014 
 

December 18 

This Sunday, December 7, at Hazelwood: 
 

∗ Hanging of the Greens at the Traditional Service. The Sanctuary is trans-
formed to Christmas with decorations, music, and scripture. Lighting of the 

Advent Candle of Peace by Jarrod, Rachel, and Ally Smith. 
 

∗ Celebrate! Service, Rev. Diane’s sermon, “At The Inn: No Bed, No Breakfast.” 
 

∗ Youth meet Rev. James at 11:30 a.m., for lunch and Secret Santa Shopping. 

 
 

 
 

 

There will be a Retirement  
Celebration for Ann Wolfe,  
Children’s Music Director,  

Sunday, December 14,  
during coffee fellowship.  

Hosted by the Personnel Team. 

Winnie Muhiga still has a 
few 2015 Calendars.  

If you would like one,  
contact Winnie.  

Proceeds go to Shivembe 
School in Kenya. 

2015 Offering  
Envelopes are in the 

Narthex. Stop by and 
pick yours up.  

Celebrate! members are in  
Cartwright Hall. 

 

If you don’t see yours, and you 
would like a box,  

call Rhea in the Church Office,  
282-5969. 

If you would like to distribute Christmas 
Cards to your Hazelwood Church family 

without postage, two wooden boxes have 
been given to us for that purpose. You may 

drop your greeting cards in the box, under 
the alphabet tabs. The boxes are set up in 

the Rotunda, during Advent. This is an easy 
and economical way to share greetings  
during the Christmas Season. 
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December 7 - 12, 2014 

SUNDAY 
 

• Second Sunday of Advent. 

• Hanging of Greens Service, 10 a.m., Sanctuary. 

• Celebrate! Worship Service, 10 a.m., Cartwright Hall. 

• All-Youth Secret Santa Shopping, 11:30 a.m. 

MONDAY • Christian Women’s Fellowship, 1 p.m., home of Jeane  
   Garrett. 

TUESDAY • Praise Band rehearsal, 10 a.m., Cartwright Hall. 

WEDNESDAY • Receptionists’ Christmas Luncheon, 12 p.m. 

• Elders’ meeting, 5 p.m. 

• Bell Choir rehearsal, 6 p.m., choir room. 

• Choir rehearsal, 7:15 p.m., choir loft. 

FRIDAY • Preschool Team meeting, 10 a.m. 

     All events held at Sulanke Fellowship House, unless otherwise noted. 

Looking Ahead . . . 
 

Thursday, December 18 

Packing for Christmas Box Project, 6 p.m., Rotunda 
Help needed! 

 

Saturday, December 20 

Delivery of Christmas Boxes, 8:30 a.m. 
Help needed! 

December 14 - 20, 2014 

SUNDAY 
 

• Traditional Worship Service, 10 a.m., Sanctuary. 

• Celebrate! Worship Service, 10 a.m., Cartwright Hall. 

• Reception for Ann Wolfe, during coffee fellowship. 

• All-Youth gift wrapping, 11:30 a.m. 

TUESDAY • Praise Band rehearsal, 10 a.m., Cartwright Hall. 

WEDNESDAY • Bell Choir rehearsal, 6 p.m., choir room. 

• Choir rehearsal, 7:15 p.m., choir loft. 

THURSDAY • Pack Christmas Boxes, 6 p.m., Rotunda. 

SATURDAY • Delivery of Christmas Boxes, 8:30 a.m. 

• Salvation Army Bell Ringing, 10 a.m. - 8 p.m. 

FRIDAY • Men’s Lunch, 12 p.m. Host: Charles Retherford. 

                                  Please note…. 

To help keep costs down, if you need to have newsletters 
mailed, please send a check for $15.00, made out to Hazelwood, 
and mark it “newsletters,” and we’ll be sure to get you on the 

list for mailing. 
 

If you have an e-mail address, please provide it to us, so that we 

can send it to you that way, or you can see the newsletter on our website 
(hazelwoodchurch.org), or pick one up in the church or Fellowship House. 
Thank you! 

    
                                      “I finally had a chance to take stock of our supplies for         

                                       the gift wrapping of the Secret Santa gifts. Hazelwood  
                                       has blessed us with a wide assortment of holiday  

                                       wrapping paper, ribbon, and bows. We thank every-                 
                                       one for their generous donations.   
 

For those who still have items to donate, you can bring them in, especially 

scotch tape and gift tags.” 
~Rev. James  


